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Choir Performance : Porridge  
Well done to all of the children in the choir who 
performed so brilliantly in the recent production 
of Porridge. They were absolutely fantastic and 
the audience were so complimentary about the 
standard of the performance. It was truly uplifting 
and everyone left with a smile. All the children 
worked incredibly hard to learn all their lines and 
the words of the songs.  
A huge thank you to Mr Rowlands and all the staff 
who gave up their time and helped the children 
prepare. It really was a memorable occasion.       

 

 
 

 
              

                                                                                                                   
   

 
 
 
 

Star of the Week – Friday 28th April 
Reception – Grace A and Lex B 
Year 1 – Cristian C 
Year 2 – Flynn B 
Year 3 – Violet F 
Year 4 – Bailey W 
Year 5 – Millie H 
Year 6 – Isabelle H 
 
 
Star of the Week – Friday 5th May 
Reception – Edie-Rose and Brock 
Year 1 – Sara M 
Year 2 – Lincoln D and Cara W 
Year 3 – Tallulah B 
Year 4 – Kaidan C 
Year 5 – Carta C 
Year 6 – Macey G 
 
 
Congratulations and well-done to all our stars!  
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First Holy Communion  
Congratulations to the children in Year 4 who 
made their First Holy Communion on Saturday 
22nd April 2023. 
It was such a joyous occasion and the children 
were so respectful throughout the mass. 
Please keep our children in your prayers as they 
continue on their faith journey. 
 

 
 
Kings Coronation Homework Project 
 
We were overwhelmed with such high quality 
entries for this project and the imaginative ways 
that the children had marked this memorable 
historic occasion. The school council helped to 
judge the entries. Well done to all the children 
that entered. They all received a small prize but 
the winners and runners up are as follows.  
 
Two runners up were awarded in some year 
groups due to the high number of entries. 
 
Reception Winner      -  Emily H 
                   Runner up -  Matei V 
Year 1        Winner      -  Talia W 
                   Runner up -  Alaina Y and Olivia S 
Year 2        Winner      -  Harriet R 
                   Runner up -  Sienna A 
Year 3        Winner          Phoebe S 
                   Runner up -  Filip G and Charlie B 
Year 4        Winner      -  Bliss O 
                   Runner up -  Charlotte H 
Year 5        Winner      -  Ruby R 
                   Runner up -  Natalie K 
Year 6        Winner      -  Aleisha L 
                   Runner up -  Sofie M  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Week Commencing: 24th April 2023 
Reception – 92.50% 
Year 1 – 86.67% 
Year 2 – 95.83% 
Year 3 – 95.00% 
Year 4 – 93.75% 
Year 5 – 99.17% 
Year 6 – 95.42% 
 
Week Commencing: 1st May 2023 
Reception – 96.67% 
Year 1 – 94.44% 
Year 2 – 97.78% 
Year 3 – 98.33% 
Year 4 – 98.33% 
Year 5 – 98.33% 
Year 6 – 95.56% 

 
 
 
Year 6 SATs Week – Tuesday 9th May 2023 
Only a few days to go now. These important tests take 
place next week and I know that our Year 6 pupils 
have worked so hard to prepare.  
 
Can I again stress the importance of supporting your 
child at home with their preparation.  
 
During test week make sure your child:  

 Gets enough sleep 

 Eats breakfast 

 Comes to school with a bottle of water 

 Arrives at school on time 

 Is encouraged – children may be worried 

without showing it 

You are nearly there Year 6!  

 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Congratulations 
Year 5 & Year 3, 4 & 5 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Class teachers will also be carrying out a series of 
assessments this half term to help validate their 
judgement about attainment and achievement of all 
pupils in their year group.  

 
 

 

XII Apostles Summer Fair - Friday 9th June @ 3.15 pm 
Thank you so much for all the items that have been 
sent in for this.  
 
The friends are still making an appeal for more items 
for the Tombola for this event. If you have any of the 
following that you are able to donate, please send 
into school any new, unwanted gifts, toiletries, toys 
and gift sets.  
 
We are also continuing to collect filled jars again for 
the jar tombola, so please can you save your glass 
jars and fill them with sweets or small items like 
pencils, crayons, hair bobbles and send them into 
school.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Year 1 Seasons Assembly  
Friday 19th May 2023 at 9:00 am in the School 
Hall  
Mr Ahmed and the children in Year 1 would like to 
invite parents and carers to join them in the 
school hall for this special assembly. 

 
 
Year 2 Stay and Pray   
Tuesday 23rd May at 3:00 pm in the School Hall  
As May is the month of Mary, Mrs Featherstone 
and the children in Year 2 would like to invite you 
to join them in prayer on this date. 

 
 

 
Trips and Visitors in School  

 Year 5 Tattenhall Art Residential: Monday 15th 
May and Tuesday 16th May  

 Year 6 Shakespeare workshop in school: Tuesday 
16th May  

 Year 6 Retreat Day: Friday 19th May 
 

Reminder School will be closed on Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May for the Kings Coronation 

Sponsor 
9th–15th Leigh Cubs and Beavers Group 

Cubs Group – Ages 8 to 10.5 years 
Monday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Beaver Group – Ages 6.5 plus 
Thursday 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 

Boys & Girls Welcome 
Contact: Jane Riley 
On: 07714417263 

 
NEWSLETTER SPONSORS  

9th–15th Leigh Cubs and Beavers Group – Jane Riley – 07714417263  

  ABC Domestics – Ian McGowan – 01942 730468 or 07715986396  

Feet First – Chiropodist – Nicola – 07767696014  


